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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 15 March 2024

Writing: Amelie Taylor
Maths: Isla Short
Learner: Joshua Robinson

              

Writer: Lola Turner

Maths: Robin Ormondroyd
Learner: Delilah Dudley

Writing: Evie Bellinger
Maths: Micah Raine
Learner: Archie Alty

                      

Writing: Frankie Ashworth
Maths: Evan Price
Learner: Louie Taylor
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March 
Tuesday 19: Class 3 to Leighton Moss
Thursday 21: Class 1 and 2 Trip to Air Museum
Friday 22: Own Clothes Day - Bring Easter Egg
Friday 22: NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Monday 25: Most Improved Assembly @ 9am
                        Easter Lunch 
Tuesday 26: Parent’s Evening
Wednesday 27: Borwick Hall Day - KS1
                               Easter Bingo @ 6pm
Thursday 28: Borwick Hall Day - KS2 - Term Ends

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Making a difference by being an example  

CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Lancashire Athletics Final 
Members of KS2 took part in
the final of the Lancashire  
School’s Indoor Athletics this
week. They travelled  by coach
to Blackpool and competed
with 12 other schools. They
were a great team and
represented us brilliantly. 

Class 2 DT Super Races
Class Two had fun this week, as
they raced the cars they made
in DT. Working in pairs they
learnt about how wheels and
axels work. They also learnt
about how a car needs thrust to
move. The children made
decisions thinking about the
materials used to make the cars.
They spent the afternoon racing
each other to see who had the
quickest car. 

Crazy Comic Relief Fun

We had fun on Friday when we dressed crazy for
Comic Relief. We had wild hair, backwards
clothes, underpants on heads and lots of face
paints. What a great way to enjoy the day and
raise some money for charity. At the end of the
day we had raised over £100 for Comic Relief. 



We had such a great time studying Science last
week. The boxes the children brought in from
home were amazing and we enjoyed sharing
them. Many of them are now part of a
permanent display in the school hall. We hope
you will get a chance to look at them. On
Friday, we had fun sharing our Science learning
with our parents. Thanks go to all parents who
were able to attend. We hope you learnt
something and most importantly had fun. 

Super Science Week

Our annual Easter Bingo
evening is coming up on
Wednesday 27th March
@ 6pm. This is always a
fun night and is a really
great fundraiser for
school. Tickets can be
bought on the night. 

Easter Bingo Fundraiser

Class 2 Ferris Wheel Building 
After their super car races, Class 2 continued their DT work,
looking at Axels and Wheels. Working in groups, with lots of
help from parents, they created these superb Ferris Wheels.
After the building, they went on display 

Goodbye Mr Hellier
Class 2 are saying goodbye to PGCE student
teacher Mr Hellier this week. Mr Hellier has had a
great term with us and the children have enjoyed
his enthusiasm and especially his exciting Music
and DT lessons. All the staff and children wish
him good luck with the rest of his training and for
his future as a teacher.


